45, PORT OF GREATER
4> BATON ROUGE

NATIONAL MARITIME RECOGNITION IS GOOD.

Receiving a 1.75 million dollar grant is even better.

Please join us for a special event on Tuesday, December 6th, at 9 a.m. at the
Port of Greater Baton Rouge. U.S. Department of Transportation’s Maritime
Administrator Paul “Chip” Jaenichen will recognize the port and its strategic

partners for re-establishing a containers-on-barge service on the Mississippi River.

Administrator Jaenichen will also officially award a federal grant of $1,758,595
from MARAD (U.S. Maritime Administration) to the Port of Greater Baton Rouge
and the Port of New Orleans for equipment that will increase operation
efficiencies for that service.

DATE: Tuesday, December 6th TIME: 9 a.m.
PLACE: Inland Rivers Marine Terminal
ADDRESS: 2707 North Line Road ¢ Port Allen, LA 70767




